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COMMUNITY NOTICE 

03 April 2025 

 

Dear Resident  

The waste collection service in the City of Johannesburg has been disrupted due to Pikitup employees gathering at the Mayor’s Office. 

Details of the employees' demands remain unclear but appear to be related to transportation issues. Pikitup management and the mayor’s office 

are actively engaging with the employees to resolve the dispute. 

Pikitup urges residents of the city to remain patient and understanding during this challenging period, caused by the interruption of waste 

collection services. 

Residents can be assured that every effort is being made to resolve the situation, and Pikitup is committed to working around the clock to restore 

waste collection services as quickly as possible once the matter is addressed. Pikitup apologises for the inconvenience caused.  

 


